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What have we been learning? 

We have been very busy this week. Thank you to all the children who made such a super 
effort with their home learning to investigate a jungle animal. We were able to use all of this 
information to complete our first mini outcome “ Who am I?” we all wrote non-fiction fact 
sheets including sub-headings, noun phrases, questions to the reader and an amazing 
amount of detail.  

In Maths, we have been consolidating reading and writing numbers in numerals and words 
from 0-100. We had a great time outside using the giant chalks to write the number names 
for a given number. We have also been exploring the value of numbers and comparing 
different 2 digit numbers by using the symbols < > = 

                                               

In music we are exploring tempo and rhythm. We need to create a piece of music as if we 
were a herd of elephants travelling in the jungle. We were only able to create the music 
using our bodies and voices as an instrument. We had to think of ways to change the tempo 
and keep the same rhythm as a group. 
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Next Week 

Next week in English, we will be working on our 
questioning skills to use different questioning 
vocabulary to write questions about Elephants.  

In Computing, we will be continuing with our mini 
outcome and creating our comic strips, adding on 
the next two pictures using a paint programme on 
the Learnpads. 

In RE, we will be continuing to think about the 
different ways that Christians show that they care 
for other people and will be thinking about ways 
we care for people and the times we have 
supported or given someone encouragement when 
they have needed it.  

During maths, the children will be consolidating 
what they have covered so far this term linked to 
place value and will use all of their knowledge to 
solve different problems.  

Other News 

We all need to continue to work on the spellings 
of number names, we have uploaded onto Google 
Classroom a resource and would like your child to 
learn these spellings at home alongside the Year 1 
common exception words they are currently 
learning.   

There is new home learning to be found on 
Google Classroom, where the children will be 
practising counting in 2s. 

Please note that the scooter training will now be 
on Wednesday 14th October. Please see letter on 
Google Classroom Stream for more information.  

Please see Google Stream for the message about 
reading books. This was added to the stream on 
Tuesday 15th September 2020. 

 


